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January 2018
1. Welcome
Miss Bonsor welcomed everyone. 
Miss Bonsor apologised for the confusion with the facebook dates. 

2. Events that have happened
The Christmas party night and the Christmas carol service were both good events. Request that next year we have a karaoke section of the carol service as that was enjoyed in the 2016 carol service.

3. Walk to school
Miss Bonsor reminded parents that there would be a walk to school on Wednesday 24th January from the salvation army. Bernard will also be offering a brew afterwards for anyone who would like one.

4. Film night – 28th February 
At the last meeting, we suggested having a film night. The PTFA decided on 28th February. Tuck shop/hot dogs to be sold. £1 entry per child, adults free. Film tbc. Start 6pm.

5. Bingo night – 21st March
Easter bingo night to be held on 21st March.

6. AOB
Parents would like workshops around e-safety and maybe the school nurse to have a drop in.
Future meetings to be held on a Wednesday.
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